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To Whom It May Concern 

 

NIPPON STEEL TRADING CORPORATION 

 

Nippon Steel Trading Corporation Participates in "Appreciation Presentation 

Ceremony" and "Appreciation Gathering 2025" Hosted by Ronald McDonald 

House Charities Japan 

 

Nippon Steel Trading Corporation (hereinafter referred to as "our company")  has 

established the realization of a "Becoming a strong growth company that contributes to 

society" as the basic concept in its medium- to Long-term Management Plan, and considers 

the “Adopting ESG management” as one of its core strategies. As part of our ongoing 

commitment to social contribution, we have made a donation of 3 million yen as a Gold 

Sponsor to Ronald McDonald House Charities Japan (hereinafter "DMHC") for the second 

consecutive year. 

 

On May 20, our company was presented with a commemorative plaque and special badge 

at the "Appreciation Presentation Ceremony" hosted by DMHC. Following the ceremony, 

"Appreciation Gathering 2025" was held, where the importance of supporting children 

battling illnesses and their families was reaffirmed. 

 

We will continue to actively pursue social contribution activities and work towards a 

sustainable future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

＜reference＞ 

Support for "Ronald McDonald House" and "Ronald McDonald Family Room" 

https://www.nst.nipponsteel.com/en/news/2023/240321_1359.html 

   
Social Contribution Activities of Nippon Steel Trading Corporation 

https://www.nst.nipponsteel.com/en/sustainability/social/community.html 
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